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To: wtinikaO3@gmail.com

21485084

Thank you for filing a complaint via the website of the Office for Civil Rights (OCR) at the Department of Health and Human Services.
This is an automated response to acknowledge receipt of your complaint. Your complaint will be assigned to an OCR staff member for
review and appropriate action. If OCR has any questions about the complaint you submitted, we will contact you directly. Otherwise,
you will receive a written response indicating whether or not OCR has accepted your complaint for investigation.

Please do not fax, email, or mail a copy of this complaint to us as that may delay the processing of your complaint.

If you have any additional information to add to your complaint, you may call 1-800-368-1019. Please reference the number given by
OCR when submitting your complaint.



